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SPANISH VALLEY WATER & SEWER IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT 
Workshop 

April 23, 2015 
 

The WWTP Task Force meeting was called to order by Mayor Dave Sakrison at 4:07 p.m. at the Moab City 
Offices, 217 E. Center St., Moab, Utah. Trustees (WWTP Committee members) present: Gary Wilson, Mike 
Holyoak, and Dale Weiss. Those present established a quorum. Trustees absent: Leon Behunin and Tom 
Stengel.    
 
Others present were: Rachel Stenta, Eric Johanson, Mark Sovine, Dana Van Horn, John Cook, Jeff Beckman, 
Jeff Richards and Bill Love.  

 

Wastewater Treatment Discussion with Moab City 
 
Comments from the public: Bill Love asked if the City or GWSSA was considering the USGS water study in 
the determination of the plant’s capacity.  
 
Mayor Sakrison adjourned the meeting adjourned at 5:02 p.m.  
 
 
 

ATTEST: 
_____________________________ 
Gary Wilson, Chairman 

 
___________________________ 
Mike Holyoak, Clerk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


